
 

 
8 June 2022 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents, caregivers and independent students,  
 

 
Re: 2022 and 2023 Materials and Services Charge 

 
You may have heard about the state government’s initiative to provide a $100 discount on 
both the 2022 and 2023 Materials and Services Charge. I am pleased to provide you with a 
letter signed by the Premier and the Minister for Education, Skills and Training. The letter 
provides additional information about the initiative. 
 
You can access the letter via this link: www.education.sa.gov.au/sites/default/files/letter-
from-premier-and-minister-materials-services-charges-7-june-2022.pdf 
  
You don’t need to do anything at this stage. We will be processing the discount or rebate as a 
matter of priority, however there are preparations that we need to make. We will provide you 
with additional information shortly. 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Karen Bond 
Principal  
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